
 
                                                                                                                            April 2017 
Dear Friend, 
 
The Port Chester Council for the Arts has promoted the arts in the Rye Town community 
for over 35 years.   To ensure that these opportunities continue to be affordable for all, 
we ask for your support during our 2017 Annual Appeal.  
 
Your donation will provide additional funding for: 

• Scholarships for children in our summer ArtsCamp and stage productions 
• Stipend support for 2017 Summer Production and Tech Interns 
• The Rye Town Community Band - open to residents of all ages 
• Annual NATIONAL ARTS IN THE SCHOOL DAYÒ  
• 2017 Summer Theatre Season 
• ART10573 indoor Art Show 

 
Thank you in advance for supporting the PCCFA/Arts in Rye Town (ART).   
Your involvement helps us to offer opportunities for local artists of all ages.  
 
Sincerely, 
Denise L. Colangelo                                Linda White Tartaglia 
Executive Director                                   President, Board of Directors 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
__$1,000   __$500   __$250   __$100   __$75   __$50   ____Other 
 
NAME:    _______________________________________________________ 
Address:  __________________________________ City: ________________       
State: ____ Zip code: _________ 
Email: _______________________________________ Phone: ____________ 
 
To ensure that your name appears in all 2017 PCCFA production programs,  
please mail your check before May 5, 2017.  
 
 __ Check here if you prefer your donation to remain anonymous. 
 
Your tax-deductible check should be made payable to: 
The Port Chester Council for the Arts, Inc. 
 
For more information about our programs, visit www.portchestercfa.org 
 
The PCCFA is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit arts education corporation. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
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In Memorium 
Hon. Peter Iasillo - Founder 
               __________ 


